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MEMORANDUM FOR: E. L. Jordan, Assistant Director for Technical Programs,
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection, IE

FROM: R. A. Capra, B&W Project Manager, Project Management Group,
Bulletins & Orders Task Force

SUBJECT: MATERIAL RELATED TO IE BULLETIN 79-05C

In your memorandum to me dated December 12, 1979, you forwarded Sacramento
Municipal Utility District's (SMUD) letter from J. J. Mattimoe to R. H.
Engelken, dated October 24, 1979. Your memorandum stated that the report
enclosed wi th the letter (" Analysis Summary in Support of an Early RC Pump
Trip,")was a revision to the previous report dated August 27, 1979.
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For your information, NRR received an informal copy of this revised report
from SMUD in sufficient time to incorporate its contents into our evaluation
of IE Bulletin 79-05C (NUREG-0623).

Thank you for sending the docketed version.

3.Q.C Q
R.A. Capra , B&W Project Manager
Project Management Group
Bulletins & Orders Task Force

CC:

H.A. Wilber (IE)
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